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Subject: DUI and Driver's License Checkpoint - Encinitas 

Person Providing Information: Corporal Brenda Sipley 

Email Address of Provider: Brenda.Sipley@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone number of Provider: 760-966-3568 

Media Contact: Corporal Brenda Sipley 

Date of Release: April 17, 2018 

Time of Release: 9:00 pm. 

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 
Deputies from the North Coastal Sheriff's Station will conduct a Driving Under the Influence/Driver's License Checkpoint in 
Encinitas, on Friday, April 20, 2018, from 6:00 p.m. until 2:00 a.m.  The purpose of the checkpoint is to reduce the number 
of collisions involving alcohol, to educate the public on the dangers of impaired driving, and to ensure drivers have a valid 
driver's license.  By publicizing this enforcement effort, the San Diego County Sheriff's Department hopes to deter 
motorists from drinking and driving.                             
 
A grant from the Office of Traffic Safety, through the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, will be used to fund 
this checkpoint.     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


